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CHANGE OF NAME

JGY Holdings Limited (NSX: JGYY) (the Company) wishes to announce that the Company has
changed its name to Laishi Liquor Limited with effect from 4 August 2022. 

The change of name of the Company was registered with the Registrar of Companies (the
Registrar) in the Cayman Islands on 4 August 2022, and the Company received its Certificate
of Incorporation on Change of Name from the Registrar on 8 August 2022. The Company’s
name change application was received by ASIC on 8 September 2022 and the Company
received its Certificate of Registration of a Foreign Company reflecting its new name from
ASIC on 15 September 2022.

The  Company  will  apply  to  the  NSX  to  change  its  stock  code  to  “LSJ”  which  is  more
representative of its new name. Pending finalisation and approval for this application, the
Company will continue to use JGY as its stock code.
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